From: SANTE C3 HSC

Sent: mercredi 25 novembre 2020 11:51

To: SANTE C3 HSC

Subject: Kind reminder: COVID-19 test/vaccination certificate

Attachments: GT Vaccination and Test Verification Service BRIEF-v02.pdf;

VaccineGuard v04(Intro).pdf

Dear Members of the Health Security Committee, Dear colleagues,

May we kindly remind you to send us your feedbacks regarding the interest for a COVID-19 test/vaccination certificate please, by Friday 27 November cob?

Thank you and kind regards,

HSC Secretariat

From: SANTE C3 HSC

Sent: Wednesday, November 18, 2020 4:46 PM

To: SANTE C3 HSC

Subject: COVID-19 test/vaccination certificate

Dear members of the Health Security Committee, Dear colleagues,

In the HSC meeting of 5 November, presented their work with the World Health Organization on an electronic COVID-19 test/vaccination certification. Please find presentation from attached, as well as a short introductory document.

As agreed during the meeting, we would like to collect HSC Members' reactions in this regard. Kindly inform us:

- whether a COVID-19 test/vaccination certificate like the one proposed by
 of 5 November would be of interest to your country, and
- what kind or format of certificate could be useful for your country.

We would appreciate to receive your replies by 25 November cob.

Thank you very much in advance.

Kind regards,

HSC Secretariat